
 

 

FFWPU USA: Rally of Hope - Prayer Rally for the Korean Peninsula - December 4 
 
Naokimi Ushiroda 
November 30, 2021 
  

 
  

Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters, 

  

A special Rally of Hope - Interfaith Prayer Rally for Peace on the Reunification of the Korean 

Peninsula - will take place on Sunday, December 5, at 9am in Korea, and broadcast live on Saturday, 

December 4, at 7pm EST/ 4pm PST in North America. 

  

Registration is open at rallyofhope,us 

  

Please register and share the attached flyer with friends and guests to watch live at rallyofhope,us 

  

If you're interested to join as a 2-way live audience visible on screen, please contact your pastor or your 

subregional secretary general to receive more information on attending this way, or email me at tzorer@ 

unification,org. 

  

Thank you, and God Bless, 

  

Tal 

 

Tal Zorer 

Executive Assistant 
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RALLY OF HOPE

S A T U R D A Y ,  D E C E M B E R  4 ,  2 0 2 1 :  7  P M  E S T  

Interfaith Rally of Prayer for the
Reunification of the Korean Peninsula

Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon
The Mother of Peace

KEYNOTE ADDRESS:


